
Ministry of Health and Long Term Care 
10th Floor, Hepburn Block 
80 Grosvenor Street 
Toronto, Ontario M7A 2C4 

Dear Hon. Dr. Eric Hoskins: 

Corporate Services Department 
Clerk's Office 

CITY of STRATFORD 
City Hall, P.O . Box 818 

Stratford ON N5A 6W1 

519-271-0250 Ext. 237 
Fax: 519-273-5041 
TTY: 519-271-5241 

June 29, 2017 www.stratfordcanada.ca 

Re: HIiiside Manor and Possible Transfer of Long-term Care Beds from the 
Stratford-Perth area 

Stratford City Council, during Regular Session on June 26, 2017, adopted the 
following resolution: 

THAT Stratford City Council supports community efforts to ensure that 
all existing long term care beds remain in the Stratford-Perth area, 
including the proposed transfer of beds from Hillside Manor; 

AND THAT this resolution be forwarded to the Ministry of Health and 
Long Term Care and to all municipalities' in the Stratford-Perth area 
potentially affected by this action. 

/ja 

cc: 
cc: 
cc: 
cc: 
cc: 
cc: 

County of Perth 
Town of St. Marys
Municipality of North Perth 
Township of Perth East 
Township of Perth South 
Municipality of West Perth 

Yours sincerely, 

Joan Thomson 
City Clerk 


